
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref no: ADM/57/WCF-ER 

Date:11th  February 2025 
 

Dear Chamber President, 
 

RE: WORLD CHAMBER FEDERATION AFRICA SUMMIT 2025 - INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE 
 
The Kenya National Chamber of Commerce and Industry (KNCCI) presents its compliments. 
 
On behalf of Kenya National Chamber of Commerce and Industry, I am delighted to invite your 
esteemed Chambers to participate in the World Chamber Federation Africa Summit, scheduled to 
take place from April 9th to 11th, 2025, at the Kenyatta International Convention Centre (KICC) 
in Nairobi, Kenya. 

 
With the theme “Africa’s Global Future: Integrated, Innovative, and Sustainable,” this Summit aims 
to drive regional integration through trade, innovation and sustainability. It will serve as a global 
platform to attract investments, forge collaborations and shape strategies for private sector-led 
economic growth and social equity across the continent. 
 
As leaders in global commerce and industry, your participation will be instrumental in shaping Global 
economic development agenda. We invite you to join us in exploring Africa’s vast untapped potential, 
its remarkable strides in technology and innovation, and its evolving role on the global stage alongside 
other global thought leaders. 
 
In this regard, we also request that you extend this invitation to the members of the Chamber of 
Commerce and Industry business community to participate as Delegates, Exhibitors and 
Sponsors. We look forward to your participation and to the opportunity of working together to create 
a lasting impact on Africa’s future and the world.  
 
Thank you for considering this opportunity. For further clarification or inquiry, kindly write to 
wcfafricasummit2025@kenyachamber.or.ke  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Nairobi, Kenya.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
        Dr. Erick Rutto  

President, Kenya National Chamber of Commerce and Industry, 
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